
06/10/2020 

MR Martin Maynard 
203 Hudson Pde ST 
Clareville NSW 2107 
Wooloondool@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

I wish to object to this proposal on the basis that I consider that it will be an overdevelopment 
for the area.i believe the height and scale of the building will not comply with local 
requirements.it will require unacceptable removal of vegetation with consequent effects on 
fauna and flora.The bulk and height of the building will be a serious invasion of privacy to near 
neighbours 

Sent: 6/10/2020 8:38:22 PM
Subject: Online Submission


